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Present:  Chuck Thomas, Chair, Jim Cooper, Mick Gage, Jane Hagedorn, Ron Masters, Cindy 
Houlson, Matt Oetker, September Lau and Mary Swinehart  
 
Suggestion was received that testing should be on the most current code and would like to have 
changes made in a timely manner. 
 
Lack of cooperation from Prometric is delaying updates.  Chuck Thomas thought perhaps we are not 
a large enough account.  Cindy Houlson will get Ken Sharp involved to see if he can get response 
from Prometric. 
Prometric contract expires 2014, but there is a clause that either party can terminate at any time. 
 
If we go from four licenses to two licenses the exams will definitely have to be reworked. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


